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Notes from the 
families you help 
to support
“This stay was a true blessing. Our child was 
flown here in the middle of the night with 
no notice anything was wrong. We came 
with no plan and only a few clothes to wear 
and nowhere to stay. The House gave us 
comfort and somewhere to rest and re-
group to allow us to be strong for our baby.”

“Thank you so much for being there in a 
time we needed it most!”

“So very grateful, I want to thank you all so 
much for letting us stay while our son was in 
the NICU.”

“Staying here was a blessing to my husband 
and I as our baby was in critical condition.”

“The Ronald McDonald House of Danville 
was very helpful during a hard time and 
took stress off our our family.”

If you would like to share your family’s story 
about what RMHD means to you, contact 
maungst@rmhdanville.com.

Thank you to our friends at KMS for supporting RMHD!

Join us for our new event, Garden Party at 
Dark! This enchanting evening will be on 
Friday, April 5 at AEREA in Milton, PA. The 
event will feature refreshments, a silent 
auction, music, and enterainment in a 

beautiful garden-like setting. 
Enjoy a night out and support RMHD! 

Scan For More Details
Must be 21 or older to attend

Supporter
SPOTLIGHT



Connect With Us
24 Trembulak Way
Danville, PA 17821

570-271-6300

www.RMHDanville.org

Collect Tabs For 
RMHD

Ronald McDonald House of Danville       
collects aluminum can tabs! Become an 
ambassador for recyling and ask your    
family, friends, school, church or company 
to get involved. Drop-offs are welcome at 
the House.

When we accumulate a large amount of 
tabs, we take them to the recycling center. 
The money raised supports our programs. 
Visit RMHDanville.org for more information.
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